
The November Annual Association meeting was held on November 16, 2020. Those in 
attendance were Annie Dowdell, Sara Zini, Sandra Crawford and Randy Rowe.  

The purpose of this meeting was the election of three new board members. 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 in Unit 64.  

The minutes had been board approved via email and were posted on the website. 
The financials were distributed and approved.  

Business to Wrap Up  
President Annie Dowdell distributed the plans for the Busby Development next door to 
Hollybrook.  

Completed Business  
The rules and regulations have been revised and reposted - no car washing of 
vehicles Unit 81 deck repairs have been completed.  
Ballot counting was completed. The new board members are Chris Stansbury #51, 
Shelby Wooten #12 , and Pat Scherzer #92.  
Sandra Crawford and Randy Rowe will remain on the board for another year.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:53  
Submitted by,  
Sandra Crawford 


